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Dear Rep. Alonso Leon, Matt, Lisa, Emory, and Task Force Members,

Thank you for your continued work to create a better future for underrepresented students & ensure their
success.

Please accept the attached report as public testimony for the Taskforce's UO public hearing on 4/25 at 5:30pm.
The report is a summary of data collected by OSA and ASLCC through an underrepresented student survey
conducted in early 2022. The survey questions were based on the goals of the JTUSHE & questions were based on
access, financial aid, retention, and graduation. We hope the Task Force finds this data to be a useful supplement
to the stories they heard during the site visit.

Please let me know if you have any questions about the survey report.

Thanks so much,

Maggie Gates (she/her)
Legislative Director, Oregon Student Association



